
It has been a warm but fabulous week of learning at Osborne Primary School this week. We have enjoyed
inviting parents in to celebrate the winners of our very first PRIDE OF OSBORNE challenge. Children have
now been set their second challenge which is focused on having RESPECT for themselves, their peers, their
adults and our school. We look forward to celebrating the winners of this challenge in the last week of term.
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd 
Headteacher
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Upcoming Events
19.06.22 - Y6 trip to the T20 cricket

20.06.22 - Y4 timestables check will take place this week

27.06.22 - Y1 trip to Thinktank

28.06.22 - Reception Phonics Assembly to parents

30.06.22 - ATLP awards event by invitation only

01.07.22 - INSET Day

04.07.22 - Parents coffee morning 8.45am

04.07.22 - Animal workshop for Rec and Y1

05.07.22 - Y5 trip to the space centre

05.07.22 - Y6 trip Rowing

06.07.22 - Whole School Transition Day

07.07.22 - Y2 powerful plants workshop

11.07.22 - New Reception starters visit to school

12.07.22 - Y6 City centre activity day

12.07.22 - Y3 Theatre workshop in school

13.07.22 - Y6 Leavers play for parents/carers 5.30pm

14.07.22 - KS2 sports day - am

15.07.22 - KS1 sports day - am

15.07.22 - School reports go out

18.07.22 - Rec trip to Ash End Farm

18.07.22 - Y6 Star City activity day

20.07.22 - Reception graduation 2pm

21.07.22 - Y6 leavers assembly 9am

21.07.22 - Last day of term

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Multi-sports (1 space available)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at 4.20 pm each day.

Please make sure that children are collected on

time.

After School Activities

Contact Us
Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Twitter: @OsbornePriSch

Warm Weather Pokemon/trading cards 
Please can we remind you to ensure that you send
children in with hats and water bottles in the warm
weather. On sunny days, please also apply
suncream at home before your child comes into
school. For health and safety reasons, children are
NOT permitted to wear open toe shoes.
.

We would like to make parents/carers aware that 
 Pokemon cards and all other trading cards are
banned in school. These cards are becoming a
distraction for many children in lesson times and
are causing unnecessary upset at school. Please be
aware that any cards brought into school will be
confiscated.
.
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